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Wednesday 17 December is the day 
when our 2015 celebrity will be 
presented to the Press.  Keep your 
eyes on the media to find out who 
the mystery personality is. Kenneth 
Stephen, our PR man, will do his usual 
great job of publicising our celebrity 
and making sure that everyone in 
Scotland knows about the Start of the 
Rallye from Paisley Abbey Close on 28 
January 2015.
Another date for your diary is 27 
January 2015 when we will hold our 
pre-rally dinner.  This is a great 
opportunity to meet and socialise with 
the Monte crews as well as the 
organisers and special guests.  Tickets 
will be on sale early in the New Year.
Email Janet Garner to reserve your 
ticket.   Jinty.garner@hotmail.co.uk 
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Firstly, a big thank-you to 
Jim Paterson and his team 
from CCHMSC for their help 
and the use of their Start 
Arch for the 2015 Monte 
Press Launch.

SCOTTISH START • ISSUE 8

Finally, you are the first to see the official poster for the 2015 
Scottish Start of the Rallye Monte Carlo Historique and I hope 
that you will see it all over the place in the next few weeks – 
in the Press, on the billboards and in the Social Media.

On behalf of the
Monte Organising Committee,

I would like to wish you
and yours a very
Happy Christmas

and a Guid New Year.


